
Maple Ridge/Pitt Meadows HUB Meeting Minutes 
Nov 12/20-7:00 pm-Zoom Virtual Meeting 

 
 

Attendees: Dave Rush, Peter Jongbloed, Jenny Wright, Jackie Chow, Ivan Chow, Michael 
Nelson, Janet Dwillies, Gerald VanHilten, Sigrun Gilmour 

Minutes from October 2020 meeting approved 
 Approval of Agenda 
 
4. Old Business 
 

4.1 ​TTAC PM​ - Airport Way 2 lanes will become 4 lanes from Baynes Rd to Golden Ears 
Way-signalized intersections.  

-113B and Airport Way; signage to change 
-Pedestrian Xing proposals on Neaves Rd and Harris Rd-TTAC endorsed 

recommendations that were proposed. Neaves Rd will have an activated rapid flash on the 
south side of the bridge and a rapid flashing beacon on the north side alerting cars that 
someone is crossing.  

-Harris Road at Silver Bridge; no concerns of sight lines -x walk will be put 
on the north side of bridge  

   ​TAC MR​-next meeting is Nov 25th-will be talking further about the Active School 
Transportation/School Trip Planning task force.  
 

         4.2 ​ 20 in 20​- Evan H is pursuing this and we are waiting to hear from him 
 
4.3  ​HUB Delegation/Presentation to Council​-defer to January meeting 

 
4.4 ​Regional Greenways/Trails​-waiting for new Translink map to come out. Jackie 
requests we all think about where an upgrade of existing trail or trail development would 
connect cycling routes. After the new TransLink map comes out, we can put a request 
forward to Chad Neufeld for 2 trails we would specifically like to have improved to create 
connection. 
 
4.5 ​Updating UnGapThe Map​ -Jackie requested feedback from committee members 
ASAP 

 
4.6 ​Committee Education on Cycling Infrastructure ​ - defer to next meeting 
 
4.7 ​ Website​ - Ivan and Michael are working on a MR/PM HUB Committee website 

-Wordpress platform likely-general discussion  about context, cost 
(minimal), timeline 



-cycling info-broaden the subject matter to sustainable 
transportation/lifestyle-include events we do, feedback we give, improvement projects like 
20 on 20 and trails/greenway, local bike shops, cycling maps for PM and MR 

 
4.8 ​MOTI-Hwy 7 widening project​-awaiting letter from MOTI after our feedback letter was 
sent to MOTI about the project. Jenny will contact Bob D’Eith to involve him in the process. 

 
5.  New Business 
 

5.1​ Meeting with City Transportation Manager Mark Halpin Dec 3​-general discussion 
about what concerns our committee has that should be addressed; Jackie, Jenny and Erin 
(HUB) have indicated they will attend. 

-Updating of the MR Transportation Plan and what involvement we can 
have should be included 

-Jackie asked that committee members email what they would like 
discussed at the meeting, within the next week, so that it can be incorporated in the discussion. 
 

5.2 ​Action Plan for 2021:​ Evan has forwarded the Action Plan template and we will work 
on an action plan at the January meeting. 
 
  Adjournment of meeting at 8:30 
 


